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                                                                       November/December 2017 

Dear Praying Friends, 

  Thank you for your prayers and support for our ministry. The Lord is continually 

doing great things. We are thankful for your part in this ministry. 

  On Thanksgiving Day, we were sitting down to eat, and Alejandro Louis came to 

the door looking for work. He is the young man that was recently saved at our 

kitchen table. We invited him to come in and eat with us, and he said his dad was 

with him. We had never met his dad, so we were excited to have him eat with us 

too. As my wife was cleaning up the kitchen, I began talking to the dad about the 

Lord. He was very kind, and didn’t seem to mind the conversation, but he did not 

get saved. I’m praying for him to realize his need for salvation very soon.  

  We were recently contacted by a lady in Minnesota. She has a ministry in her 

church where she teaches English. A man named Samuel had been attending her 

classes, and had moved back to his home in Xalapa. He was wanting to find a church 

and someone to speak English with. She googled for Independent Baptist 

Missionaries in Xalapa, and our website appeared at the top. We contacted Samuel 

and he has been attending our services for several weeks. He has asked to begin a 

Bible study, and we are looking forward to it. He has said how God sent us to him at 

the right time, because he is going through a difficult time. I know the Lord knew 

how much we needed Samuel too. We are excited to see how the Lord uses this for 

His glory.  

  We recently purchased a keyboard for the church with the help of a church in 

Oregon, and a pastor and his family in Texas. This is such a blessing. We praise the 

Lord for them and their giving. We know the Lord will bless them for it.  

  Our car was recently repaired after the engine began having problems. It was very 

expensive. The Lord supplied for this need in very unexpected ways.  

  We look forward to serving with you in 2018.      

                                                                                        Serving Him, 

                                                                                        Ernie Flores Family 

 

  

                                                                       

 

                   

A special thank 

you to all that 

give to our 

ministry. We 

pray the Lord 

continues to 

bless you for 

your sacrifice.   

 

We are thankful 

to you who pray 

faithfully for our 

ministry. We 

can feel when 

others are 

praying.  


